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To: CWL Parish Communications Chairpersons 
From: Lynda Thul 
 
Another summer is coming to an end with fall fast approaching, bringing with it all that fall brings. 
Hopefully your summer was enjoyable and you spent it making many memories with family and 
friends. 
 
I am currently on the Regina Diocesan Council working as Regional Chairperson for the Moose Jaw 
area. I was asked at one point if I might take a Convenorship role on the Diocesan Executive. I 
thought about it for quite some time and said yes. I was given the Communications Convenorship. I 
know it will be a learning experience for me. 
 
With this Convenorship I will try to do my best in promoting the League, as I share the many aspects 
of Communications with you. 
 
I look forward to continue working with all those on the executive, some of I have worked with and 
some are new. Together I hope we can have a very successful and rewarding year. 


